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Welcome to the April 2022 issue of the Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter.

The format of the Newsletter has been changed to enable a more on-line user 
friendly version to be created.
A paper copy will also be displayed in the club pavilion, but a copy will now be 
available to view on our new web site, at www.handcrossbowlsclub.co.uk

The season is fast approaching and the management committee are starting the 
preparations for the new season. Some notable dates for your diaries.

Saturday, 2nd April
Cleaning Day (any help from members is very welcomed)

Saturday, 9th April
Pre-Season Get Together (apply for membership, and pay your fees)

Saturday , 23rd April
Public Open Day (for prospective new members to try the sport)

Enjoy your bowls

Have a great 2022 season

Public Open Day

We have begun an advertising program which includes local advertising and a 
leaflet drop in the local area, to try and attract new members.

We have organized a “Public Open Day” where we are inviting prospective new 
members to visit the club and experience the sport in the form of a roll-up.

2022 Season Starts

Our first friendly matches for the 2022 season start on 27th April, at Home, against 
Lindfield, and then on Sunday 30th April, at Home, against Vicarage.


